
 
 
 
 
 
June 19, 2006 
Electronic Bulletin No. 782 
Re:  Equipment vandalism and theft 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer: 
 
Pacer Stacktrain has had a significant increase in the theft of lights and lenses from Pacer 
Stacktrain chassis and Pacer Stacktrain controlled chassis. In an effort to maintain competitive 
shipping costs and minimize any disruptions in service, we are soliciting the help of our 
customers and vendors to be vigilant to this issue and help us reduce the occurrence.  
 
Pacer Stacktrain will take the immediate step of banning any driver caught removing or 
vandalizing any part from a Pacer Stacktrain or Pacer Stacktrain controlled chassis.  For vendors 
involved in repeated occurrences, Pacer Stacktrain will pursue revoking their interchange 
agreement. 
 
We appreciate your assistance in curbing this escalating problem and we appreciate your 
business. 
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